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23rd April 2021                  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find important information below in connection with internet safety. I would recommend 

in particular, the ‘parents’ link below. All of these links are also available on this week’s 

newsletter. 

 

 

Internet Watch Foundation campaign launched to raise awareness 
of “self-generated” child sexual abuse material 

In the last year, “self-generated” child sexual abuse imagery has increased by 77% and is a 
third of all child sexual abuse material identified and removed from the internet. These 
included images of girls aged 11 to 13 whose abuse had been recorded via a webcam in a 
domestic setting. 

To help prevent the creation of this type of abusive imagery, a campaign has been launched 
by the Internet Watch Foundation (IWF) backed by the Home Office and Microsoft. It aims 
to help raise awareness of this type of criminality among parents and carers of young teens, 
empower and educate girls aged 11 to 13+ to spot the techniques used by sexual predators 
and give them the knowledge to Block, Report, Tell someone they trust.  

It is a national campaign running from Wednesday 21 April for six weeks. You can find out 
more on the IWF website, as well as specific sites for parents and young people. 

 

Kind regards, 

Tim Broad 

Headteacher 

https://annualreport2020.iwf.org.uk/trends/international/selfgenerated
https://www.iwf.org.uk/selfgenerated-prevention-campaign
https://www.iwf.org.uk/selfgenerated-prevention-campaign
https://talk.iwf.org.uk/
https://gurlsoutloud.com/
https://www.iwf.org.uk/

